
 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  February 14, 2012 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  027 
Description:  $500.00 total donation 

Given By:  State Farm Good Neighbor Program 

Purpose: To offer a donation to those school sites where 

State Farm employees donate their volunteer 

hours. 

Site:   Tupelo High School (Chorus) $150 

   Pierce St School $125.00 

   Thomas St. School $125.00 

   Rankin School $100.00 

Presented By: Mary Ann Plasencia 

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  028 
Description:  $500.00 

Given By:  Lawndale PTO 

Purpose: For use with Lawndale Garden Club 

Site:   Lawndale School 

Presented By: Brock English 

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  029 
Description:  $1,500.00 

Given By:  T V A  

Purpose: For Science lab supplies and electrical safety 

demonstration. 

Site:   Lawhon School 

Presented By: Christy Carroll 

 

 


